
PL 
NC 

POINT LOMA NAZARENE COLLEGE 

3900 LOMALAND DRIVE, SAN DIEGO, CA 92106-2899 (619) 221-2200 

November 11, 1987 

Dr. Terrell C. Sanders, Jr. 
President 
Nazarene Theological Seminary 
1700 East Meyer Boulevard 
Kansas City, MO 64131 

Dear Jack: 

At the recent meeting of the Executive Committee at our meeting in 
Meyerstown, Pennsylvania, we accepted your invitation to hold the 
1990 annual meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society at Nazarene 
Theological Seminary. Thus, our future meetings are set as follows: 

1988 
1989 
1990 
1991 
1992 

Point Loma Nazarene College, San Diego, CA 
Asbury College, Wilmore, KY 
Nazarene Theological Seminary, Kansas City, MO 
Western Evangelical Seminary, Portland, OR 
Ashland Theological Seminary, Ashland, OH 

Our recent meeting in Meyerstown went well under the leadership of 
Howard Snyder, First Vice-President, who is now our President. 
Donald Dayton will be in the off ice of president when we come to 
NTS, but the program chairman for the 1990 meeting will be elected 
at the next annual meeting. 

I am looking forward to being on your campus in February, 1988. 

Sincerely, 

Frank G. Carver 

FGC:fy 

cc: Howard Snyder 
Alex Deasley 


